
Village Hall update to September 10th 2024

June 11th Third yoga class started Tues am, two Thursday classes continue as normal
Bell ringing Friday pm continues
Ionian service first Tuesday evening in month continues
July 3rd Wimbledon strawberry tea raised £123.70 to be used for material to make tablecloths for 
VH tables
July 4th general Election, approx 100 electors visited hall to cast their ballot
July 30th, August 30th village re-enactors bookings
Yoga and bell-ringing cancelled due to holidays and other family commitments through August, bell 
ringing to restart September 6th, yoga 10th & 12th 
August 12th LCC Volunteers painted VH railings, added gravel to rhs of hall and painted timber 
fencing at side and rear of hall

Village hall games and glasses borrowed on a number of occasions
Various PC and committee meetings held
Dehumidifier used throughout summer removing large amounts of moisture from hall
First aid boxes – out of date components stored in new box under steps
Various artwork on display
H&S checks continue on weekly/monthly basis and recorded as required


